
WESTMINSTER CITY COUNCIL 
 
STATEMENT OF DECISION 
 
SUBJECT:   CHANGES TO PLANNING PRE-APPLICATION ADVICE FEES 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that  , Cabinet Member for Business, Licensing and Planning, 
has made the following executive decision on the above mentioned subject for the 
reasons set out below. 
 
( 
Reduced fees for certain categories of planning pre-application fees. 
) 
 
Summary of Decision 
 
1. Recommendations 
 
1.1 That the Cabinet Member for Business, Licensing and Planning agrees the 
amendments to the scheme of charges for pre-application advice as set out in the 
report below and in the Table at Appendix 1  
 
2. Reasons for Decision   
 
2.1.  To enable householders to access planning pre-application advice on retrofitting 
to improve the energy efficiency and sustainability of their homes, supporting delivery of 
the Climate Emergency Action Plan and City Plan targets. 
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